Exhibit 33
Statement of continued compliance

The proposed STA Extension will not have an environmental impact or alter the continued compliance of
WPLM-AM to limiting radiofrequency exposure to the general public and site workers.

All gates and tower fences are properly maintained and kept secure between work periods. Site
exposure policy will continue to be employed protecting maintenance workers from excessive exposure
when work must be performed on or near the antenna structures and RF equipment. Such protective
measures may include, but will not be limited to, restriction of access to areas where levels in excess of
guidelines may be expected, power reduction, or the complete shutdown of facilities when work or
inspections must be performed in areas where exposure guidelines will be exceeded.

All apprdpri F exposure warning signs are posted around WPLM's facilities.
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Broadcast Engineer Date: 04/20/17




